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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN-PRIVATE SECONDARY SCHOOLS’ SUMMIT 
 

This is to inform the University community that the University of Ibadan through the 

office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research, Innovation and Strategic Partnerships) 

shall be holding a town-gown meeting with selected Private Secondary Schools in 

Ibadan.  

 

The intention is to proffer some assistance with improving the quality of output from 

secondary schools based on the observed disparity in the performance of students on 

paper in terms of WAEC and UTME relative to post-UTME.  

 

The Units of the University directly involved are Institute of Education, Faculty of 

Education, Centre for Educational and Media Resources, Centre for Excellence in 

Teaching and Learning and Centre for Entrepreneurship. 

 

The Summit will hold as follows: 

 

Date:  Monday, 23 July, 2018 

Time:  10.00am 

Venue: Senate Chamber, University of Ibadan 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar  

 


